MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON 29TH APRIL, 2006 WITH THE REPRESENTATIVES OF PARTIES WHO HAVE SUBMITTED BIDS FOR ENGAGEMENT AS DESIGN CONSULTANTS FOR THE GAMES VILLAGE/VENUES TO BE DEVELOPED BY THE DDA FOR THE COMMONWEALTH GAMES-2010.

1. A meeting was held on 29th April, 2006 (Saturday) in which representatives of all the parties who have applied for engagement as Design Consultants for the Games Village/Venues were called.

2. It was informed that in some cases parties have not indicated the name of the lead firm in the consortium, authorized signatory, financial turnover for the latest year, turnover (to be mentioned in US $/Indian Rupees only)  MOU/statement of participation of the members of a group, clear title of firm, etc.  In some cases only a single technical bid has been received instead of in duplicate and in another case a conditional bid has been submitted.

3. All the wanting documents should positively be submitted and in the case of the conditional bid, these conditions need to be withdrawn latest by 2nd May, 2006 for the parties to be considered for the next stage of selection. Evaluation of parties would thereafter be made and parties short-listed for making the Power Point Presentations before the Jury.

4. No separate intimation to the parties is being sent individually and this information is put up on the DDA’s website only.
